23rd. May 1950,

Dear Hearrod,
I miat Juat ssnd you & line to congratulate you on

the memorandum which you supplied to the FPopulstion Commiseion.
They did not deserve it, but ss it has Just reached me I thought
you might like to know how very highly I thought of 1t when I

saw 1t.
Yours sincerely,



